
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
27th November 2024 

Unavoidable School Closure – 28/11/2024 

Dear Parents & carers,  

We have been informed today that urgent work is required to the external aspects of the building. 

Contractors will be on site to install fencing around the building. In order to achieve this and to ensure that 
everyone is safe while this happens, it will be necessary to close school to all students and staff for 
tomorrow (Thursday 28th November). 

It is expected that school will re-open on Friday 29th November, and we will confirm this tomorrow. 

For those students that are able, they should access our online platforms tomorrow in place of their 
lessons. 

Teachers will be available to remind you of any passwords for IXL, Purple mash, Bug Club etc. 

Please be aware that there will be no staff on site to respond to phone calls but contact can be made via 
your child's form tutor. 

We sincerely apologise for this disruption which is beyond our control. 

Best wishes,  

 

D Grogan 
Headteacher 
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